
Indira Gandhi National Open University 
Regional Centre : Hyderabad 

 
Dear Student, 
 
 
Greetings from IGNOU Regional Centre Hyderabad. 
 
Hope you are healthy and safe. 
 
We are writing this communication to you during lockdown period to seek your support 
in the endeavours of IGNOU. An SMS is also sent to you in this regard. 
 
As  a student of IGNOU, the leader in distance education, you are aware that IGNOU 
has been established by an Act of Parliament in the 1985 and is a Central University 
and the first National University. It has emerged as the largest Higher Educational 
Institution as declared byUNESCO.in 2010. 
 
You may be aware that the Higher Educational Institutions ( Colleges and Universities) 
have to be assessed for grading and ranking of the Higher Educational 
Institutions.  Recently,  it has been made mandatory for Open Universities in India to 
undertake this assessment and accreditation for grading of the Open Universities.   
 
IGNOU,  the pioneer in Open and Distance Learning, is the first Open University which 
has applied to National Assessment and Accreditation Council for the assessment and 
grading.  In this regard, as part of this activity a Survey is being conducted by the 
National Assessment & Accreditation Council (NAAC), which is the apex body for the 
accreditation of all  Universities. Your participation in the Student Satisfaction Survey 
(SSS) is absolutely essential,  as this is an important parameter for accreditation of 
IGNOU.  
 
As a bonafide student of this University, IGNOU's accreditation by NAAC will be of 
immense value to you in all your future endeavors. As  IGNOU with good accreditation 
Grade Points will be recognized by all employers and other stakeholders. 
 
It is requested to respond to the survey immediately as the NAAC portal will close on 
31st August 2020. The SSS consists of only 20 MCQs in which you simply have to 
select the option. Only the last question you are expected to give your written 
feedback. It is requested to kindly spare  5 minutes of your valuable time in these 
difficult days of the pandemic. 
 
With best wishes 
  
  

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Dr.S.Fiayaz Ahmed 
Regional Director 
IGNOU Regional Centre 
Hyderabad 


